
�  December!  Time  for  New
Year’s  miracles,  magic  and
goodness.
Kindness is a language in which the dumb can speak and which
the deaf can hear!

And we also decided to bring a little magic and kindness to
the defenseless children of the Khlebushkin’s orphanage.

❄️We call on you to help us and to participate in our great
idea.

Near the library of our university, there will be a box for
letters  with  New  Year’s  wishes  for  children  from  the
orphanage. Each of you who is not indifferent can write a
letter with wishes and congratulations for the New Year! Make
it up at your discretion and throw it into the box.

�� Santa Claus will definitely deliver letters to children!
Thus, making this holiday even more magical and happy! ⛄️

And don’t forget, that doing kindness is not difficult at all!
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